
 

 

HICKORY RIDGE GOLF ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
SEPTEMBER 20, 2021 

 
 
PRESENT:  Karen Berlew, Dona Hazen, Larry Powers & Deb Wood 
The meeting was called to order at 12:10pm. 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes from the June 8, 2021 board meeting have been approved and are 
posted on the HRGA web site. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 

 Deb reported a balance of $1,1,49.79.  This includes $310 hole-in-one funds 
($155 carried-over from 2020 and $155 collected from 2021). 

 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR SEPTEMBER 25TH YEAR END SCRAMBLE TOURNAMENT 

 Dona sent out the email announcement on 9/6 and the email reminder on 
9/18. 

 Larry posted the sign-up sheet. 
 Deb has ordered trophies. 
 Deb will verify eligibility.  (Must be a member of the association.) 
 Larry will do pairings and prepare score cards. 
 Deb will prepare instruction sheet. 
 There will be skins.  Deb will collect money. 
 Deb will prepare sheets to record scores. 
 Deb will make arrangements for hors d’oeuvres. 
 If the tournament gets rained-out, players will be told to meet in the bar for 

hors d’oeuvres at 1:00.  (Larry will remove the sign-up sheet on Wednesday 
and send Dona a copy.  Dona will email the players telling them to call the 
Pro Shop if there is inclement weather.) 

 Karen will distribute the trophies and also ask if anyone in attendance has 
any questions or comments. 

 
DISCUSSION ABOUT MIXUP AT 9/11 SCRAMBLE & THE FUTURE OF ASSOCIATION 
Deb emailed Michelle at HR on 9/15 saying that we would like to set up a meeting 
with her.  Michelle emailed back on 9/16 saying she would get back to Deb after 



 

 

she sees when Deb Diehl is available to also join us.  Waiting for an answer at this 
time. 
 
Also, Dona will email the membership asking if they want an association next 
year, do they want fewer tournaments, and what suggestions do they have for 
increasing association membership and tournament participation. 
 
TOURNAMENT CHANGES FOR NEXT YEAR 

 No two-day tournaments.  Club Championship and HR Cup will both be 
one-day tournaments. 

 No tournaments on a holiday weekend.   
 Move Club Championship to August. 
 Also, we previously discussed awarding points for tournament 

participation.  Discuss this at the next meeting. 
 
Dona will prepare a draft tournament schedule to review at the next meeting. 
 
BOARD MEMBERS FOR 2021 
Dona emailed the membership and posted a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board 
asking for any potential board members for 2021.   
The discussion about the board and whether current board members will 
continue to serve was tabled until the next meeting. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
Tuesday, November 2nd, 4:00pm, at Deb’s house. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:00pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Dona Hazen, Secretary 


